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As a citizen of the state of Oregon, I'm looking to see transportation measures and 

programs that increase accessibility for communities, families, and children to get to 

and from work, school, and necessary locations. At the same time as increasing 

transportation measures, we can use this opportunity to institute more sustainable 

and energy-efficient transportation to establish a foundation for future transportation 

measures. I'd love to see us be a leader in this field and push the country toward 

more accessible public transport, energy efficient programs, and more inclusive and 

accessible programs.  


